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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

As the Head of Inclusion for Bodmin, including leading the ARB, I want to echo the excitement of the college 

regarding the upcoming school year and the positive changes being implemented, including the transition to 

the In-Sync CELT behaviour policy. We believe these updates will greatly benefit our students and foster a more 

cohesive and productive learning environment. 

 

 

In Greenfield ARB, our students have special educational needs and disabilities (SEND), which may include 

sensory sensitivities that can make adherence to uniform standards challenging. However, I am confident that 

with the right support and adjustments, the majority of our students will be able to meet these expectations. 

 

 

It is important for us to work together to help our children adapt to these changes, not only to align with school 

policies but also to prepare them for adulthood where adhering to dress codes and societal norms is often 

required. We believe that by supporting our students in meeting these standards, we are helping them develop 

important life skills that will serve them well in the future. 

 

 

I encourage you to discuss these uniform rules with your child and emphasise the importance of following 

them. If your child has specific sensory needs that make certain aspects of the uniform challenging, please 

contact to us directly. We are committed to working with you to find ‘Reasonable Adjustments’ that maintain 

the spirit of the policy while accommodating your child’s needs. 

 

 

Your support in reinforcing these expectations at home is crucial. Together, we can ensure that all students, 

regardless of their needs, are prepared for the new school year and can thrive in an environment that 

promotes high standards and positive behaviour. 

 

 

For any further clarification or support, do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your cooperation and 

support as we strive for a successful year ahead. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Karen Dickens 

 

Mrs Karen Dickens  
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